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To:
Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru:
Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From:
Amy P. Winn, CPA


Accounting Coordinator

Date:
February 21, 2012
Re:
Budget Amendment # 4
The attached budget amendment allocates $7,000 funds received from the State of North Carolina for the State Health Initiative Program which is a project through the state to assess and improve departmental policies to better support healthy environments and active lifestyles.  This budget amendment also allocates $800 received for the damages to a light pole that was hit by a tractor and trailer.  All of these funds were expended from the Planning Department contracted services line item.
